
 

 

23rd January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

PTA ‘Spring Disco’ – Friday 14th February 2025 

 

On Friday 14th February 2025 the PTA will be holding a ‘Spring Disco’.  At the disco all children 

will be provided with a bag of crisps and a juice drink. 

 

There will be 2 separate discos:  

• 3.30 pm – 4.30 pm Key Stage 1 (including Reception)  

• 5.00 pm – 6.00 pm Key Stage 2 

 

Key Stage 1: Children can bring their disco clothes to school in the morning, in a named bag, 

and they will be able to get changed in their classrooms straight after school.   

Key Stage 2: Please can children be dropped off at the main school door for their disco’s 

starting time of 5.00 pm. 

 

All children are to be collected after their disco from the small hall doors.  Please wait for your 

child in the staff car park.  Thank you. 
 

Please note, as numbers will be limited, it will be first-come, first-served. 

 

 

 

If you would like your child(ren) to take part, please log on to the PTA Events Website via 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland to obtain a ticket for the Disco.  Tickets can only be 

purchased online NOT via ParentPay nor with cash/cheque.   

Purchasing tickets for the Disco:  

£5.00 each until Friday 7th February, 11.00 am 

£6.00 each from Friday 7th February, 12.00 pm until Friday 14th February at 11.00 am when the site 

will close and no further purchases can be made. 

Please respect the deadlines as PTA members are volunteers who will have already made the 

necessary purchases re crisps/drinks. The cost after the initial deadline is to reflect the additional 

work required organising refreshments after the weekend.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Swanland School PTA 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland/

